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As a resident of Selby Avenue nearby the location of The Gnome, I object to the proposal to
grant The Gnome a gambling location license.
The neighborhood as a whole would only suffer from such a move. Crime is already high in
our historic neighborhood, caused by outsiders coming in to commit crimes of opportunity.
Gambling would almost certainly attract further, undesirable outside elements. Limited
neighborhood parking would also be further aggravated. Financially, the only beneficiaries
would be the The Gnome owners. In terms of our quality of life, all neighborhood residents
would only be losers.
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